DEPUTATIONSBY APPOINTMENT

Since the order paper for this meeting had been prepared, three additional requests
for speaking rights had been received. The Board agreed to hear these additional
deputations.

5.1

5.2

5.3

Englefield Residents' Association

Mrs Irinka Britnell, Secretary of the Englefield Residents Association,
addressed the Board outlining the need for the protection of the whole of the
Englefield area from redevel opment.

Mrs Britnell invited Community Board members to come on a “walk-about”
of the Englefield area in order to assess the proposals placed before the
Board by this deputation.

Richmond Neighbourhood Cottage

Mr Graham Reddell and Mrs Margaret Cockburn of the Richmond
Neighbourhood Cottage addressed the Board expressing their concern at the
proposals by the Department of Corrections to establish a Periodic
Detention Centre at 232 Stanmore Road. Mr Reddell stated that no
consultation had taken place with the community. The objections related to
the busy and dangerous corner (Stanmore Road and Swanns Road) with
restricted parking and the difficulty of exit for the vans taking detainees out
to their tasks and appealed to the Board to support them in their appeal
against this proposal .

Moncks Spur Road — Land Exchange

The solicitor for Mr Fox, one of the parties involved in the proposed
Moncks Spur Road land exchange, requested that the Board defer
consideration of this matter until later in the meeting in the hope that
agreement could be reached with all concerned parties before the conclusion
of this meeting.

The Board agreed that this matter be deferred for consideration later in the
meeting.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


